
We had a great turn out at Parent/ Teacher Confer-

ences on November 21 & 22. If you were unable to 

attend a conference with your child’s teacher, please 

contact the teacher and set up an appointment for a 

face-to-face or telephone conference. It is very im-

portant that families and teachers communicate fre-

quently. 

Please remember to contact me if you have any ques-

tions or concerns. 

Dr. Butler 

December 3– Community Christmas Parade 

December 8– PTO meeting (3:30— media center) 

December 14- 9-12 grade Christmas Concert (7:00 p.m.) 

December 15- 4-8 grade Christmas Concert (7:00 p.m.) 

December 20- PK-3 Christmas Program (6:30 p.m.)  

December 22– Early Dismissal 2:00 
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Our students achieved their goal of 

reading 800 hours on Friday, November 

9. Students in grades PK-6 read 55,033 

minutes which equals 917 hours and 

earned the opportunity to have me eat 

fried worms. The activity is designed to 

demonstrate the importance of literacy 

to our students (and to have a little fun 

in school). Congratulations students!  

We also need to give a big thank you to 

Mrs. Hint for setting up the days! 

Here is a list of our November 2016inductees into the Soaring 

Eagles Club! 

Lena Tucker 

Madeleine Rowley 

Angel Oyer 

Mara Heaney 

Kaleb Rosier 

Zach Fraser 

Elijah Strickland 

Isabella Rutherford 

Justin Daley 

Shelby Clark 

Carter Fraser 

Ezra Knapp 

Mya Keeler 

Jenna Rowley 
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Music in Our School 

The Holiday Season is upon us. FCS 

always has spectacular music produc-

tions to celebrate the Christmas 

season. For your holiday entertain-

ment, be sure to attend the 9-12 

concert on  December 14 (7:00p.m.), 

the 4-8 concert on December 15 

(7:00p.m.), and of course our PK-3 

program on December 20 (6:30p.m.). 

You won’t be disappointed! 

Everett Schultz 

Abigail Reitnour 

Michaela Lewis 

Evelyn Cox 

Jack Boon 



3 Year Old Preschool Program 

Fillmore Central School will begin a new 3 Year Old Preschool beginning 

January 30, 2017. 

Families with three year old children are encouraged to complete and 

submit all required enrollment forms by January 10, 2017. 

Because of the short time for planning and additional regulations, Fill-

more will not be able to provide transportation for students enrolled 

in the 3 year old preschool program this spring. The District will be 

pursuing options for future years. 

In addition to all enrollment forms, families are required to submit a 

copy of their child's birth certificate and immunizations.  

Please contact Dr. Wendy Butler at 567-4432 or by e-mail at wbut-

ler@fillmorecsd.org if you have any questions.  

November Behavior Prize 

Winners: 

#1: Jayce Ashton 

#2: Connor Nendza 

#3: Ryan Benedict 

#4: Kylie Ackerman 

#5: Ellie Phillips 
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Fillmore Central School 

104 Main St. 

PO Box 177 

Fillmore, NY 14735 

Phone: 585-567-4432 

Fax: 585-567-4558 

E-mail: wbutler@fillmorecsd.org 

Enter to Learn; Go Forth to Serve. 

Please our visit our web 

site at 

www.fillm
orecsd.org 

Please remember to send a note or 

call the school before 1:00 p.m. if 

your child/ children will have a 

change for the end of the school 

day. 

Closings/ Delays 

In the event of a school delay or closing, FCS will use 

Power Announcement to call families. However, please 

continue to listen to the radio or watch TV for announce-

ments (in case there are any issues with Power Announce-

ment). Also, please be sure to let the office know if you 

have a change in your phone number so we can keep our 

system up to date. 


